
We Welcome New Attorney, Bailey Gifford!
Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers Celebrates a Decade of Service
Our New Staff Members Share Their Worst Dates
The 2021 Focused Driver Scholarship is Now Open
Join Our Staff for a Walk Down CHIL Memory Lane
What You Should Know About Talc and Ovarian Cancer
Find Crutchman Inside!
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Plus, 
We're going to the Super Bowl!

Well, at least our brand new commercial is! To celebrate, we're giving away
three American Express gift cards worth $333. Find out how to win inside!

$250 GIFT CARDS TO

WE'RE GIVING AWAY 3

Treat yourself (or your favorite person) to some bling 
this Valentine's Day, from your friends at 

Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers. 

cooperhurley.com/valentines-jewelry-raffle/
Enter online by February 10th at



757-333-3333       |    cooperhurley.com
125 St Pauls Blvd, Ste 510, Norfolk, VA 23510

Bailey Gifford!
We are pleased to announce that Bailey Gifford joined Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers in
late 2020. Born in Nebraska and raised in Kentucky, Bailey graduated magna cum laude
from Morehead State University, earning a Bachelor of Science in Agriculture with an
emphasis in Business. Bailey went on to the Appalachian School of Law in Grundy, VA,
where she obtained her J.D.

Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers Welcomes New Attorney

At Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers, she will be helping those
injured in car and other serious accidents.

Bailey enjoys exploring the
Hampton Roads area with her
husband, Kaleb. She looks forward
to setting down roots in the area
and making Virginia home.

Do you know how to refer 
a friend who's been injured?
COOPER HURLEY INJURY LAWYERS takes
great pride in helping those when they are
hurt in car, truck, or motorcycle accidents
as well as serious injury and wrongful
death cases. Many new clients come from
referrals from past clients or our trusted
friends. We appreciate your business and
referrals. If you know someone who needs
our help, give our office a call with their
contact information and we will reach out.

We have a new number!



Enter our jewelry raffle by Feb
10th for your chance to win
one of three $250 gift cards to
Jared. Enter online today at:

cooperhurley.com/valentines-jewelry-raffle/

In honor of Valentine's Day, we asked our new staff:
"What's the worst (or most memorable) date you've ever been on?"

NEW TEAM MEMBERS!
Meet Our

Years ago, I was taken to Hooters, and my first
thought was, this is not a proper scene for a first
date. I wanted to give him a chance, but there
was no connection and he was really short.
Not to mention he lied about his height (who
does that?) We had nothing in common
whatsoever! I couldn’t wait until the date was
over- he had food all around his mouth, and I
was in pure disgust. I told him the sauce made
my stomach hurt and went home, no good
bye hug or anything. 

I went out to eat with a 26-year-old  guy that I
met online. I kept discussing how much older I
was him than him since I'd recently turned 28.
He finally stopped and asked why I thought
that. Confused,  I reminded him that his
profile said he was 26. He apologized, saying
that was a “mistake” and he was really 37!
Needless to say, I never went out with the old
man again.

Lyn Rogers, Legal Assistant

Lauren Harrell, Paralegal

Several years ago, my favorite singer,
Paolo Nutini, was performing at a small
venue in Boston. After the (amazing)
concert, I was determined to wait outside
the venue to meet him. After more than an
hour, it had become quite cold, and there
was no sign of the singer. My husband,
who was in shorts, was extremely grumpy
at his rapidly dropping body temperature.
He finally gruffly insisted that we stop
waiting and walk to a nearby brewery. I
was less than happy with him. However,
while we sat at the bar, as I was sulking
and irritated with my husband for forcing
me away from my chance at a small
glimpse, I hear my husband say, “Uh, isn’t
that him?” I look up and, indeed, Paolo
Nutini was strolling into the almost empty
brewery with a few of his crew members.
He stopped and picked up my scarf that
had fallen on the floor while I stared in
disbelief. I was able to chat with him for a
moment, share a beer  recommendation,
and get a picture. Needless to say, my
husband was forgiven.

Nichelle Stone,  Litigation Paralegal

So, I was a serial monogamist in high school
and college, but if I had to pick a specific
evening out, it would be junior prom with
my then boyfriend. He thought it would be a
smart idea to leave his car windows down
the night before prom. It poured all night
and that day. He had an old, beat up Ford
Mustang with brown seats, and I wore a
silver dress that night. The back got stained
brown from sitting in his wet car.

I started dating my husband in college. One
night, just after we both had just turned 21
(ahem), we decided it was a brilliant idea to
sneak into my apartment complex's
community pool- which just so happened to
be smack in the middle of the complex and
very public. Didn't take long for the police to
arrive. We got a slap on the wrist, but I was
mortified! My husband still thinks it's funny.

Tara Rooksby, Paralegal

Janaye Jordan, 
Creative Coordinator

Your Valentine's Day
doesn't have to look like
our staff's worst dates.



2011 2014 2016 2019
A Special Surprise for
Students at Southside STEM
Academy at Campostella

2020

A Decade of Service

We believe that when helping is truly the core of your business, it goes
far beyond the courtroom. That's why, since our founding, we've made
significant contributions to non-profit organizations, churches, and
individuals when they needed it most. Take a look at some of our
favorite community memories over the past decade.

Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers Celebrates

This Norfolk-based school is
dedicated to seeing its
students excel, and we were
proud to play a small part in
2019 by donating kids coats
during the holiday season.

Evelyn's Wildlife Refuge
Wins Vote for A Cause

Fans of the wildlife
rescue and rehab non-
profit voted for them to
receive a $1,000
donation that went
towards food, supplies,
and vet care for critters
in need this past winter.

The Inaugural Heartbeat
Gala Gets a Splash of Yellow

This event has raised
awareness and funds for
heart disease prevention over
the past several years, and
we were proud to help
sponsor the first gala in 2014.

Blankets for the Homeless
Receives its first Cooper
Hurley Injury Lawyers
Donation

When she was 17, Mariah
saw a homeless man
shivering in the cold and gave
him a blanket. Her non-profit
was birthed from this
encounter, and we've been
honored to donate to it twice.

2021 Is there an organization you would like us to donate to this year? Email us at info@cooperhurley.com
to nominate them for one of our many Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers Cares donations!

E N T E R  T O  W I N  O U R

Our brand new commercial is premiering during the big game on February 7th! 
To celebrate, we're asking our friends to watch the ad and answer a trivia question:

Three entrants will win American Express gift cards worth $333!

H O W  T O  E N T E R :
 Watch our commercial during the Super Bowl
 Visit cooperhurley.com/super-bowl-55 after the commercial airs
 On your entry form, answer the trivia question

1.
2.
3.

How many times did we repeat our new phone number during the commercial?

This contest will close on 2/8, and we'll announce the winners LIVE on our Facebook page on 2/10 at 12 noon!

Cooper Hurley Injury
Lawyers is Founded

From our 1st year in
business, giving back
to our community has
remained an integral
part of our mission.



We enjoyed sharing these memories
and making new ones at our virtual
holiday party in December.

MY                        CHIL MEMORY
Take a walk down our Memory Lane as our most nostalgic staff members share
their favorite moments since joining the Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers family.

"When I started long ago, I was in a little space on Granby Street, just
me, Tara, and Jim. That year, we got to move out of that building into
a bigger building on Granby Street. And I still didn't get my own
office, but it was a bigger office, and it was a more private office."

NICOLE, FIRM ADMINISTRATOR

"When I came back from my birthday vacation, the staff threw a
surprise party for me and my birthday twin, Stacey. They had food
and everything, and you know how I like to eat everything in the
office. That was a great memory, and I felt really loved by staff."

CANDACE, LITIGATION PARALEGAL

"My favorite memory is our 2019 holiday party, just because everybody
was so happy and excited, and everybody dressed up for it. Everybody
was so festive, and I still beat them in the festive outfit contest- haha! "

STACY, LEGAL ASSISTANT



2021 Focused Driver Scholarship Program

Send us your ideas on how to end
distracted driving and you could win a                                 
                                        for your education.

cooperhurley.com/scholarships/2021/
APPLY NOW AT

Women who claim baby powder use caused
ovarian cancer have filed thousands of
lawsuits against the pharmaceutical
company Johnson & Johnson. Talc is also
linked to mesothelioma, an asbestos-linked
cancer.  In 2018, a jury awarded 22 women
who claimed talc caused ovarian cancer
$4.69 billion. A $117 million verdict was
reached in New Jersey over the alleged link
between talc and mesothelioma. 

$2,000 scholarship

DEADLINE:  JULY 15 ,  2021

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? Graduating seniors at public or a private schools in Hampton Roads or the Eastern Shore.

Here, Jim Hurley presents 2018 winner, Jackson Campbell, with his scholarship
check. In December, we awarded Jackson a second scholarship to help him pay off
his tuition bill for his final semester at Regent University. Congratulations, Jackson!

"We are so very grateful to each of the partners at Cooper Hurley for believing in and
supporting me. Because of their gracious generosity, they have relieved the financial burden
for me and my family. Graduating in the spring debt free allows me to focus on building my
own non-profit, enabling me to use my talents and resources to the glory of God. I pray I am
able to bless others as they have poured into me."

Our Virginia Beach talcum powder lawyers
have been contacted by victims in these
cases. We fight for the rights of those who
have been harmed by big pharma and its
practices of putting profit above safety. If
you believe your cancer was caused by talc,
please call our product liability lawyers as
soon as possible at 757-333-3333.

-  JACKSON CAMPBELL,  JANUARY 2021


